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Friday 12th March 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome Back Everyone! 
 

I am delighted to be able to welcome everyone back to our Academy for the final few weeks of the Spring 
term. The children have, once again settled into their classes amazingly well, they are ready to learn and 
remembering our routines well, allowing us to keep everyone safe. It is fantastic to have our classrooms full, 
once again and see our children enjoying being with their friends and learning together. I would like to thank 
everyone for their support, understanding and cooperation during this difficult time. 
 

Comic Relief Day 
Once again, we will be supporting Comic Relief on Friday 19th March. We are having a non-uniform day and 
we would like all children to wear something red please. In addition to this, we will be Sharing a Joke in each 
class so please can your child choose their favourite joke to share with their friends. In return, we are asking 
for a donation to this worthwhile charity please. Thank you for your support. 
 

School Gates 
I would like to remind everyone that all parents and carers need to wear a face mask at the school gates 
please and only one adult per child/family should be bringing and collecting from school. Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter as it is helping to keep everyone safe. 
 

Free School Meal Vouchers 
I am able to tell you that Notts County Council will be funding Free School Meal Vouchers over the Easter 
holidays. Mrs Hamilton will be in touch regarding this. If your child needs to self-isolate due to Covid 19 rules, 
during term times, we will no longer be providing vouchers but we will provide packed lunches instead. When 
you call the office to report the self-isolation, please talk to the staff about collection. Thank you. 
 

RSE Policy 
Our new Relationships and Sex Education Policy is now on the Academy website for you to read. If you have 
any comments, please email admin@skegbyjunioracademy.org Thank you. 
 

SQuid Catering Account 
Please keep SQuid dinner accounts topped up and in credit. If your account goes into debt, you will be asked 
to bring a packed lunch from home until this is paid off. 
 

Diary Dates 
Friday 19th March – Comic Relief Day  
Thursday 1st April – The Academy closes for the Easter break 
Monday 19th April - The Academy re-opens for the Summer term 
Tuesday 27th April - School photos (details to follow) 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, stay safe and take care of your loved ones. I look forward to seeing 
the children on Monday. 
 

 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
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